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It has been wonderful to see so many students involved in various musical 
productions this year.
Congratulations especially to Sebastian Poole and Hollie Gibson who  
performed in Class Acts Productions of Fiddler on the Roof and Peter Pan Jnr 
and then travelled for a week to Newcastle participating in the Junior Theatre 
Celebration in October.
I had the pleasure of attending the Latrobe Theatre Company performance of 
Elf Jnr in November. What a fun show! Congratultions to Sophie Bray, 
Natasha Murcott (who also performed in Peter Pan Jnr) and Hollie Gibson for 
their outstanding performances.

Mary at the Metropolitan 
Opera, New York

Mary, David and Rose 
at Time Square

It has been an interesting year for me this year, but the highlight would have to be 
travelling to New York to see my daughter Rose perform at Carnegie Hall. 
Thank you to Class Act Productions for this wonderful opportunity.  I also got to 
see a performance at the Metropolitan Opera. I now have a full understanding of 
why they call it "Grand Opera". Everything was on an enormous scale! It was also 
a proud moment for me seeing Rose in Peter Pan Jnr as well as singing solo at 
Traralgon's Carols by Candlelight. Such a highlight!

Singing Lessons for 2019 commence the week beginning 
4th February

Merry Christmas from Mary at Singing Strong!

Congratulations to Jadyn Gomez, Zoii Kyriacou, Olivia O'Brien, Natasha 
Murcott and Monique Hastie who led the carol singing at the Latrobe Orchestra 
end of year concert. You performed magnificently!

It has been wonderful to see various concerts and school performances that 
students have been singing in throughout the year. It is always important to take 
advantage of these opportunities.


